
 

To: Montgomery College Community 

From: Dr. Monica Brown, Senior Vice President for Student Affairs 
Dr. Sanjay Rai, Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs 
Ms. Donna Schena, Senior Vice President for Administrative and Fiscal Services 
Mr. David Sears, Senior Vice President for Advancement and Community Engagement 

Subject: Spring Virtual Meetings and Ceremonies 

Date: April 23, 2020 

We’ve made many changes to the way we do business this semester due to the COVID-19 
outbreak—and we will continue to adapt as we close out this academic year and prepare for the 
summer and fall semesters. As we do each year, we will celebrate the accomplishments of our 
students, faculty, staff, and administrators. This year, however, we will host virtual ceremonies. 
 
Please mark your calendars for the spring 2020 virtual events. 
  
Spring Closing Meeting: 10 a.m., Friday, May 8 
  
Dr. Harry Harden Jr. Student Academic Excellence 
Honors and Scholars Awards: 4 p.m., Monday, May 18 
  
Commencement: 10 a.m., Friday, May 22 
  
As we finalize the details of these events, we will provide more details regarding viewing options. 
  
Special thanks and appreciation to each of you as you continue to do the important work to 
support student success. 

 


